
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Ms. Darnes, 

Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, May 31, 2017 1:23 PM 
'Darnes, Melissa Ann'; Records Clerk 
Nonnye Grant 
RE: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

We are in receipt of your attached change of information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 

Thank you for your information. 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6010 

From: Darnes, Melissa Ann [mailto:MADARNES@SOUTHERNCO.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

Please remove email address TADAVIS@southernco.com from your records. All communication regarding active and/or 
closed dockets should be directed to: 

Mr. Robert L. McGee, Jr. 
Regulatory and Pricing Manager 
rlmcgee@southernco.com 

Thank you!! 

\lclissa Darncs 
Gulf Power Company • Admin Assistant Sr/Regulatory & Pricing 
Office: 850. 444.6730 • Fax: 850.444.6026 
MyGulfPower.com 
Stay connected wtth Gulf Power 
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